

## TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

## **December 4, 2002**

Ms. Nancy D. Suttenfield Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill CB# 1000, 300 South Building Chapel Hill, NC 27599-1000

Dear Vice Chancellor Suttenfield:

At its November 25 meeting, the Town Council received a petition from Mr. Cameron Hill of 606 W. Cameron Avenue. Mr. Hill reported his understanding that the University has contracted to purchase two residential properties on the north side of the 600 block of Cameron Avenue. He further stated his understanding that the University intends to use the properties for parking lots.

The Town Council is interested in learning what the University's plans are for these properties. I will appreciate your providing information for the Council.

Sincerely,

W. Calvin Horton Town Manager

WCH/wms